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Ask Luke
Control water from 
your property to
protect yourself – 
and your neighbour.

Make sure gutters
and any surface water
flow into your garden
or the storm  sewer –
not onto your neighbour’s property or out onto the street.
For more information, come into City Hall and speak with Development
Services staff. Or call us at 250-286-5726.
 

BUILDERS AND DEVELOPERS FORUM
ON BUILDING CODE CHANGES

 
Local builders and developers are invited to the City of Campbell 
River’s next lunch ‘n’ learn  session on the new amendments to 
the BC Building Code that come into effect on December 19th. 
DATE:
Wednesday, December 10th
Noon to 2 p.m.

LOCATION:
Campbell River
Community Centre

Coffee and tea will
be provided.
For more information contact:
Kirsten Baird, Development Officer at 250-286-5712.


